
From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Johnathan Farley

Tuesday, July 3, 2018 1 1:05 AM
Diane Holt
RE: Consumer Assistance Form: John Kibby, 208-762-3450, Avista, Hayden

Hi Diane,

Can you please add the customer comment below to the AVU-E-17-09 and AVU-G-L7-OS case files.

Thank you,

John

Johnathan Farley
Utilities Com plia nce I nvestigator
ldaho Public Utilities Commission
472w. Washington St., Boise, lD 83720
(208) 334-0304

----Origina I Message-----
From : Sjkibby@ya hoo.com Imailto :Sjkibby@ya hoo.com]
Sent: Monday, July 2,2OL8 9:17 PM

To: Front <front@puc.idaho.gov>; Beverly Barker <Beverly.Barker@puc.idaho.gov>

Subject: Consumer Assistance Form: John Kibby

Name: John Kibby
Email: Sjkibby@yahoo.com
Telephone: 2087623460
Address: 9398 N. Clarkview Pl.

Hayden ldaho,83835

Name of Utility Company: Avista
contacted Utility: No

Complaint: We are writing to let you know that we are opposed to the pending merger of Avista utilities with the
Canadian company Hydro One. We are against any foreign company owning an American energy utility, and having
control of American natural resources (natural gas, electric and water sources) as well as American infrastructure (dams,

Hydro electric plants, say in river and lake use, etc.). We also oppose a foreign entity setting prices for gas, electric
usage. We very strongly urBe you to deny this merger.
Thank you.

Unique ldentifier: 98.146.185. 113

Diane Holt
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